June 30, 2015

Mr. Max Bricka
Director/Purchasing Agent
901 S. Austin Ave.
Georgetown, Texas 78626

Subject: Recommendation for 15IFB116 — Roadside Chemicals & Herbicides

After reviewing all of the pertinent information, it appears that Red River Specialties, Inc.
submitted the overall lowest and best bid for the 15IFB116 — Herbicide. I recommend to the
Williamson County Commissioner's Court that they award Red River Specialties, Inc. as the
primary vendor and Crop Production Services as the secondary vendor.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

ke

. Terron Evertson, P.E.
Director of Road and Bridge



